
Maintenance Office
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West Haven UT  84401

Weber School District

Memo

To:
Dr. Jeff Stephens, Superintendent
Board of Education

From: Jamie Henrie, Buyer

CC:

Dr. Robert Petersen, Business Administrator
Seth Pilkington, Assistant Business Administrator
Scott Zellmer, Facilities Director
Boyd Harris, Custodial Supervisor
Dax Teuscher, Purchasing Agent

Date: October 6, 2020

Subject: Consent Calendar, November Board Meeting. Power Caddy Purchase

Custodial Services is proposing to purchase 53 Clean Core Power Caddy aqueous ozone 
machines.  This machine injects ozone into plain cold tap water, to sanitize restrooms 
and many other surfaces.  The machines can also be used to clean carpet as they 
produce liquid ozone which is harmless to people but is a powerful cleaning 
agent.  These machines will eliminate the need for many other cleaning agents, making 
us a greener district while cleaning and sanitizing surfaces.  Aqueous ozone has been 
certified by the EPA as a sanitizer and is Green Seal Certified as safe and effective.

We propose purchasing the machines for each school that does not already have 
them.  One for each single floor elementary, two for each two floor elementary, two for 
each Jr. High and two or three for each High School.  The purchase will be made from 
Bell Janitorial.  This equipment and Bell Janitorial are on the district preferred custodial 
equipment list and Bell had the lowest bid for the equipment on bid JH21034.

The cost for each machine is $4,575.00 for a total of $242,475.00.  Funding will come 
from ESSR III ARP Custodial Account.

Contact Boyd Harris, Custodial Supervisor if you have any questions.


